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Johnson County deputies being utilized in Pawnee County 
(KLZA)-- Deputies from the Johnson County  Sheriffs Department will be
working  part-time for the Pawnee County Sheriff's Department due to staff
shortage. 

A release from Pawnee County Sheriff Braden Lang says the Johnson County
Deputies will be sworn in as Pawnee  County Deputies.  The Johnson County
Deputies will be using Johnson County marked vehicles .

A contract for sharing the Deputies is being finalized. 
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